
PGMC MEETING OCT 8TH, 2015

10/08/15

To Whom It May Concern, 

The membership of the Playter Area Residents’ Association strongly endorse CORRA’s request to have the issue of Mid-Rise 
Building Performance Standards Monitoring deferred until November to allow enough time for our members and all other 
rate-payers groups to assess this information in order to fully understand it’s impact. 

All the best, 

Andrew

President, Playter Area Residents’ Association
president@playterarearesidents.com

PRESIDENT <president@playterarearesidents.com>-PARA 

Thu 2015-10-08 11:06 AM

To:Planning and Growth Management Committee <pgmc@toronto.ca>; 

Cc:CORRA TORONTO <corratoronto@gmail.com>; Councillor Fragedakis <Councillor_Fragedakis@toronto.ca>; 
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